Council Meeting 30" October

Mayor, Councillors and Council staff thank you for the opportunity to speak
today on behalf of Moss Vale Matters Say No To Plasrefine and a number of
adjacent landholders.

Our community’s opposition to this SSD proposal is abundantly clear and
evidenced by the number of community members that have registered to
speak at the two face-to-face and one online IPC meetings.

Many hundreds of people have engaged with the no’ campaign and I'd like to
thank everyone who has done so on behalf of a better and brighter Southern
Highlands.

We thank Council staff and our newly - elected Mayor and Councillors for
using their voices to also reject this SSD proposal.

We absolutely support Council officers’ recommendations 1-4 and agree in
principle to recommendation 5, pending more information about what this
would entail.

My thanks again for inviting me to speak today and to the other members of
our community who have joined me today.
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